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Permanent Arrangements for Drop Off in the Morning 
 
Following a very successful trial period, the Governing Body has decided to make the new arrangements for 
morning drop off a permanent routine. Below is a reminder of the revised timings. 
 
� Key stage 2 – Please drop off between 8.25am and 8.35am. Children should go straight round to enter 

the hall from the back of the school where a supervised activity will be set up until they go into class at 
8.35am. 

� Key stage 1 – Please drop off between 8.35am and 8.45am. Children should go straight to their own 
class. 

� Families with children in both key stages – We would encourage you to aim for 8.30am onwards. 
Children in Key Stage 1 can also go into the hall with their sibling(s) if arriving before 8.35am.  

 
Whichever time slot you arrive in, please bring your child into the school playground as normal.  

 
 
New Build Fundraising – Save the Date! 
 
Behind the scenes, we have been working very hard in gaining funding for our new school hall and classroom.  
 
On Saturday 18th July, William Penn will be hosting a new build/end of year fundraiser, featuring live music 
from renowned local group 'TSlammers'. Invite friends and family to enjoy fantastic soul music from across the 
decades expertly played by a nine piece band, whilst helping to raise funds for the new school hall and 
classroom. Bring a picnic blanket and enjoy the food and drink on offer whilst celebrating the end of another 
great school year.  
 
More details to follow soon! 

 
 
Stakeholder Surveys 
 
At the beginning of the Summer term, we will be conducting our annual stakeholder 
surveys which are sent to all parents, staff and pupils. 

 
The Governing Body uses the results of these surveys to inform our School Improvement Plan and we would 
very much like to receive as many responses as possible to ensure that the views of our entire parent body 
are fairly represented.  These will be sent to you by e-mail towards the end of April and a summary of the 
results will be included in our Summer Newsletter. 
 
 
We welcome your feedback at all times, not just in response to surveys, and can be contacted using our 
dedicated e-mail address: governors@williampenn.co.uk 
 
Kind regards  
 
Nicola Waters (Link Governor) 
 

 

 

 


